From: "Levitt, Karen" < karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

Date: 9/15/2023 9:09:41 AM

Subject: Council False Creek South Tour

Dear Mayor and Council,

As discussed in the spring, we have arranged a walking tour of False Creek South for Mayor and Council to take place on October 5, 2023 from 3 - 5 pm, rain or shine.

The tour will be led by Chuck Brook, one of the land development consultants supporting the GM, Real Estate and Facilities Management.

As this will be undertaken to support Council's role as landowner (as opposed to land use regulator), the community has not been informed of this tour.

To start the tour, we will meet at the **east side of the Olympic Village Canada line station entrance** at 3pm, and we will end near Granville Island. (We will arrange transportation back to City Hall for those that need it.)

Please wear comfortable shoes as we will be walking about 2.5 km, and bring an umbrella if it's raining.

Can you please let Katie Swain know if you plan to attend?

All the best.

Karen

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager (she/her) karen.levitt@vancouver.ca

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the x^wməθk^wəyʻəm/Musqueam, Skwxwú7mesh/Squamish and səlilwəta+/Tsleil-Waututh nations